2/8/22, 8:42 AM Edcgov.us Mail - Cameron Woods Agenda #22-0194
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County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

[(=os fees) Zsaz

Cameron Woods Agenda #22-0194

Linda D. Geery <linda@gilbertcpa.com> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 7:24 PM
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us” <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Dear Board of Supervisors,

We are long-time residents of Cameron Woods; we ask that you support the Planning Commission’s recommendation
and vote to change the five subject parcels from MFR to HDR. We ask for your support in correcting the error made by
the County back in 2015 when the parcels were erroneously changed from single family to multi-family. The Cameron
Woods community is counting on you to do the right thing! Thank you -

Sincerely, Linda and Mark Geery

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/ALGkd0y6_53IR_4AM3sdApCewlIRIQcT9lyPmI5OhioMfisindna8/u/0/?ik=35d558a9¢e7 &view=pt&search=all&permmsgid...  1/1



2/8/22, 8:49 AM Edcgov.us Mail - Mira Loma Dr.

County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Mira Loma Dr.

Gerry Barner <gnbarner@sbcglobal.net> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 7:46 PM
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

To the Clerk of board, | am a home owner here in Cameron Woods subdivision in Cameron Park. | understand there is a
vote tomorrow reference lots on Mira Loma Dr. The lots were changed from single family dwelling to multi family without
our knowledge. We do not need any apartments on Mira Loma Dr. Or in our residential subdivision. Traffic is already a

problem on Mira Loma Dr. | would appreciate a vote to change the lots back to single family dwelling. Thank you for your
time on this matter.

Gerry Barner..

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/ALGkd0y6_53IR_4AM3sdApCewlIRIQcT9lyPmI5OhioMfisindna8/u/0/?ik=35d558a9e7&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid... 1/1



2/8/22, 8:50 AM Edcgov.us Mail - Vote to turn lots back to single family

County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Vote to turn lots back to single family

MARK HOWELL <m-howell@comcast.net> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 9:22 PM
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

| want it to be known that | support the change back to single family lots on Mira Loma Dr in
Cameron Park.

Paul Howell
3040 Moliner Dr
Cameron Park

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/ALGkd0y6_53IR_4AM3sdApCewlIRIQcT9lyPmI5OhioMfisindna8/u/0/?ik=35d558a9e7&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid...  1/1



2/8/22, 8:27 AM Edcgov.us Mail - Fwd: Public Comment Rcvd 02/07/22 for BOS 02/08/22 Item #17

Kyle Kuperus <kyle.kuperus@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Public Comment Rcvd 02/07/22 for BOS 02/08/22 Item #17

Kyra Scharffenberg <kyra.scharffenberg@edcgov.us> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 11:29 AM
To: Kyle Kuperus <kyle.kuperus@edcgov.us>

Hi Kyle,
Can you please attach this and add it to the gov delivery?
Hope you had a nice weekend!

Thank you!

Kyra Scharffenberg, Sr. Deputy Clerk
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
330 Fair Lane, Building A

Placerville, CA 95667

Ph. 530.621.5390 Main

Ph. 530.621.6687 Direct
kyra.scharffenberg@edcgov.us

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception,
review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy
Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender
and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Krystina Baudrey <krystina.baudrey@edcgov.us>

Date: Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 11:21 AM

Subject: Public Comment Rcvd 02/07/22 for BOS 02/08/22 Item #17

To: Kim Dawson <kim.dawson@edcgov.us>

Cc: Kyra Scharffenberg <kyra.scharffenberg@edcgov.us>, Debra Ercolini <debra.ercolini@edcgov.us>

Good Morning,

We received a public comment via mail for item #17 (legistar #22-0194). | have attached it to this email. Please let me
know if you would like these to be submitted to you differently, | imagine that we might receive more.

Do you need the hardcopy by today? If so, | can bring it up to your office today. If not, | will inter-office it tomorrow.
Thank you,

Krystina Baudrey
Office Assistant

County of El Dorado

Planning and Building Department
2850 Fairlane Court

Placerville, CA 95667

Direct: (530) 621-5937

Main: (530) 621-5355
krystina.baudrey@edcgov.us

1) Public Comment Revd 02-07-22.pdf
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=21c5bddaab&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1724 133885787624 3628&simpl=msg-f%3A1724133885...  1/2



2/8/22, 2:45 PM Edcgov.us Mail - Mira Loma

County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Mira Loma

Rob Forner <robforner@att.net> Tue, Feb 8, 2022 at 1:57 PM

To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

I live at 3208 Perlett Drive. The proposed apartments behind my property would produce many headaches for our
community here in Cameron Woods. Please vote to ensure our properties get reverted back to single family residences

as they were before. Thank you.

Rob & Madeline Forner

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/ALGkdOwKwtamjlA0z2SPu_r51Z2sBzLgN4-GoNlahW51m8Zu-r2x/u/0/?ik=35d558a9e7&view=pt&search=all&permmsgi... 1/1



